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APPENDIX F 

 

California Department of Public Health (CDPH) 

Division of Drinking Water and Environmental Management (DDWEM) 

Safe Drinking Water State Revolving Fund (SDWSRF)  

2013 Draft Intended Use Plan (IUP) 

RESPONSES TO IUP PUBLIC COMMENTS & SUMMARY OF REVISIONS 

The CDPH posted to its website a notice dated July 26, 2013, regarding the availability 

of the 2013 Draft IUP and related documents for public review and comment.  The 

notice established that written comments would be accepted no later than 5 p.m. on 

August 26, 2013.  A public hearing was also held at the East End Complex in 

Sacramento on August 26, 2013 from 10AM to 11AM. 

During the public review and comment period CDPH did not receive any written public 

comments.  However, CDPH has made the following revisions to the draft IUP: 

1. Change the set aside program titled “Pre-Planning and Legal Entity Formation 

Assistance” to “Legal Entity Formation Assistance”.  All other aspects of the 

program remain as previously proposed. 

2. Increase the PWSS program set aside from 8% to 9%. 

3. Move the Water System Technical, Managerial, and Financial Capacity 

Development program from State Program Management set-aside to under Local 

Assistance set-aside. 

 


